
April 8, 2020 

Reyes Group LTD 
1520 Parker Rd 
Grand Prairie, Texas 75050 
Attn: Mary Reyes 

RE:  PREQUALIFICATION FOR PAVING PROJECTS 
        City of Fort Worth 

RENEWAL 

EFFECTIVE DATE – April 1, 2020 

CONCRETE PAVEMENT CONSTRUCTION/RECONSTRUCTION – NO LIMIT 

Dear Ms. Reyes: 

The City of Fort Worth Department of Transportation and Public Works has reviewed the 
materials you have submitted for prequalification RENEWAL to perform street paving in 
the City of Fort Worth.  This letter is to advise you that you have been deemed qualified 
to bid upon and perform the types of street paving indicated above, up to the limits 
specified.  This notice serves only to advise you of that prequalification as future project 
specifications may require and does not otherwise affect any other provisions of those 
same project specifications.  

This prequalification will remain in effect for two (2) years as long as you remain in good 
standing with the City of Fort Worth.  Prior to the end of the two years you are required 
to submit a new financial statement for consideration. 

In the interim, if you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

Sincerely, 

Roy L. Teal, Jr., P.E. 
Construction Manager 




